From: Garnier, Jack AFF:EX

To: Oldham, Lisa E AFF:EX

Subject: RE: Congratulations - Letter and reports for your review from Stand.earth
Date: January 27, 2021 12:02:55 PM

Yep,

PSD is in if the meeting goes ahead.

Jack

From: Oldham, Lisa E AFF:EX <Lisa.Oldham@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: January 27,2021 11:23 AM

To: Garnier, Jack AFF:EX <Jack.Garnier@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: Congratulations - Letter and reports for your review from Stand.earth

Hi Jack,
Can you please ask PSD and let me know.

Thank you,
Lisa

From: Purdy, Sandra FLNR:EX <Sandra.Purdy@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: January 27, 2021 9:00 AM

To: Oldham, Lisa E AFF:EX <Lisa.Oldham@gov.bc.ca>; Shoquist, Sarah ENV:EX
<Sarah.Sh i .bc.ca>

Subject: RE: Congratulations - Letter and reports for your review from Stand.earth

Lisa, would PS Donnelly be interested if we meet?

From: Oldham, Lisa E AFF:EX <Lisa.Oldham@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: January 25, 2021 3:45 PM

To: Shoquist, Sarah ENV:EX <Sarah.Shoauist@gov.bc.ca>; Purdy, Sandra FLNR:EX
<Sandra.Purdy@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: Congratulations - Letter and reports for your review from Stand.earth

Hi Sandra,
| just checked with Jack and he says this is something MoS Cullen should lead.

Thank you,
Lisa

From: Shoquist, Sarah ENV:EX <Sarah.Shoquist@gov.bc.ca>
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Sent: January 25, 2021 2:47 PM

To: Purdy, Sandra FLNR:EX <Sandra.Purdy@gov.bc.ca>; Oldham, Lisa E AFF:EX
<Llisa.Oldham@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: FW: Congratulations - Letter and reports for your review from Stand.earth

Good afternoon Sandra and Lisa,

Just checking in to see how your offices are actioning/have actioned the below meeting request. PS
Greene is interested in joining if you will be meeting, but we will leave it to you to take the lead.

Thanks,

Sarah Shoquist

Administrative Assistant to

The Honourable George Heyman,

Minister of Environment and Climate Change Strategy
and Minister Responsible for TransLink

(250) 387-1187

From: Li, Carven <Carven.Li@leg.bc.ca>
Sent: December 16, 2020 9:16 PM
To: Minister, ENV ENV:EX <ENV.Minister@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Fw: Congratulations - Letter and reports for your review from Stand.earth

From: Anna Barford <anna@stand.earth>
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 2:11 PM

To: Cullen.MLA, Nathan <Nathan.Cullen.MLA®leg.bc.ca>; Greene.MLA, Kelly
<Kelly.Greene. MLA@Ieg.bc.ca>; Donnelly.MLA, Fin <Fin.Donnelly. MLA@leg.bc.ca>

Subject: Congratulations - Letter and reports for your review from Stand.earth

Good afternoon Minister Cullen and Parliamentary Secretaries Greene and Donnelly,

Congratulations on your appointments. We want to first express support for Provincial
Officials taking on important coastal issues. As a member of the Provincial Executive
Council and Parliamentary Secretaries, you absolutely have an important role to play
in protecting the coastal environment, defending salmon, and managing and
advocating for important changes with other levels of government and the private
sector.

We are writing to you because we understand that your mandate letters ask you to
work collaboratively on a coastal strategy and across borders to protect wildlife
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habitat. Attached are three reports and a covering letter that touch on issues
Stand.earth is bringing to the attention of the Canadian federal government, primarily
the Ministry of Transport.

We would welcome the opportunity to discuss these matters and policy solutions that
the province could champion and implement through provincial jurisdiction. Now is the
time to invest in building BC back better. We look forward to hearing from you.

Anna Barford | she/her
Canada Shipping Campaigner
0: +1 604 757 7029

H

Stand.earth challenges corporations and governments to treat people and the
environment with respect, because our lives depend on it.

Page 3 of 3 AGR-2021-12443



